
From: Poirier, Marcelo
Sent: 9/7/2012 8:21:48 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Bottle Rock Memo re Mannvit Report

Meredith,

Thanks. I will contact you if I have questions.

Have a good weekend,

Marcelo

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, September 07, 2012 4:33 PM 
To: Poirier, Marcelo
Subject: Bottle Rock Memo re Mannvit Report

Marcelo,

Attached is the memo that I mentioned in my voice message. Please let me know if you have 
questions or would like to discuss.

Thanks,
Meredith
415-828-5765

From: Meredith Allen [mailto:|Redacted_____
Sent: Friday, September 07, 2012 03:31 PM 
To: Allen, Meredith
Subject: Memo to PG&E 6 Sept 2012

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pqe.com/about/companv/privacy/customer/
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